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Rosenberg Corey

From: Emily Plummer <eplummer26@gmail.com>
Sent: Friday, May 05, 2017 2:14 PM
To: SHS Exhibits
Subject: HB2004

Hello, 
 
I'm writing to express my support of HB2004 - I believe this law will bring desperately needed protections to 
Oregon renters. 
 
 
Thank you! 
 
Emily Plummer 
Miwaukie Resident 


